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Minutes of General Meeting held at  

The Doylo 

Sunday 20 March 2022 

 

Meeting Chaired by: John Oakes (John Knight – away) 

Meeting Commenced: 1:00pm  

Members Present:  41 

New Members: Sabina Lenkeit 

Visitors:  

Apologies:   As per book 

 

As you all are aware our President John Knight and our Vice President Fay 

Evernden are not able to attend the March or the April meeting. 

It was put to the members to appoint John Oakes as the Chairperson for both 

the March & April meetings.  THIS WAS CARRIED 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were tabled and deemed to have been 

read.  Business arising from the minutes – No business arising from the 

minutes. 

Moved by: Sandra Lee-Sing and Seconded by: Lorraine Laney – Passed  
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Correspondence In: Email from John Cook advising that he was not 

going to rejoin as he was moving to Qld 

 Email from Max & Lyn Purcell advising that they 

would not be rejoining  

 Email from Glen & Cathie Aubrey advising that 

they will not be rejoining 

 

Correspondence Out: Email sent to John Cook, Max & Lyn Purcell and 

Glen & Cathie Aubrey regarding them not rejoining 

 

DON’T FORGET OUR APRIL MEETING WILL BE ON THE 

10th APRIL DUE TO EASTER.  WE WILL NOT HAVE 

ACCESS TO THE AUDITORIUM UNTIL 12:00 NOON. 

 

Membership fees are due in February.  Fay will send a membership form out 

when the minutes are sent with all the banking details.  The form needs to be 

completed so that we can keep our records up to date but if you can’t print the 

form just send an email to caravannerstuggerahsecretary@gmail.com or 

Fay.Thomas6@bigpond.com advising that there have been no changes to your 

information.   Please pay into the club’s account if possible. 
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Treasurer’s Report  

             TUGGERAH LAKES CARAVANNERS     
           

  MONTHLY FINANCIAL STATEMENT  FEBRUARY 2022   

           

  Carried forward Bank Balance as at 31/1/22   2,827.03   

           

   Plus Income          

             

     Joining Fee  20.00      

     Annual Fees  1300.00      

     Raffles  185.00      

       TOTAL INCOME   1505.00    

           

   Less Expenditure          

             

     Raffles  100.00      

     Xmas Lunch  50.00      

     P.Box Fees  139.00      

     Website Fee  73.69      

           362.69    

           

  
Cash Book Closing 
Balance as at 28/02/2022   3969.34   

           

   Plus Unpresented Cheques        

        Nil    

                

           

  Balance as per Bank Statement 28/02/2022   3969.34   

           

  Statement and Reconciliation prepared by Mike Collins     

 

Moved by: Mike Collins Seconded by: Cheryl Dew that the treasurer’s report 
be accepted – PASSED   
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Social Director’s Report 
 
There were 37 people who finally attended the Canberra rally, delays happening due 
to flooding and health.  Plenty of sightseeing was undertaken. The caravan park was 
great.    The Black Top River Run is still going.   Mike and Leonie Collins are doing 
the Barrington trip, then Rod & Fay Thomas  have organized a trip to North Haven 
from 1 - 8th April, then Mike and Leonie Collins are organizing Hartwood.  Later in 
the year we have Christmas in July at Darlington, Melbourne Cup rally in Junee.  
Also there are trips to Del Rio, Silver Schoolies at Tuncurry and Narrabeen . 
 
UPCOMING RALLIES – 2022 

1. Barrington Tag-A-Long No. 2 – 22nd – 29 March 2022 – Mike & Leonie 
Collins 
 

2. Reflections Holiday Park North Haven 1st – 8th April 2022  – Fay & Rod 
Thomas 
 

3. Hartwood Campfire & Country Music Festival – 15th – 17th April 2022 (gates 
open 4th April 2022) – Mike & Leonie Collins 
 

4. Darlington Beach Caravan Park – 21st – 28th July 2022 – Club Organised 
 

5. Del Rio Riverside Resort 22nd – 28th August  – Fay & Rod Thomas 
 
 

Welfare Report –  

Peter Kane is still in hospital after a bowel cancer operation.  We wish him all the 

best and a speedy recovery. 

Lorraine Laney is going into hospital on Monday for a hip operation.  We wish her all 

the best and a speedy recovery. 

Marilyn Kennedy is in hospital after suffering another stroke.  We wish her all the 

best and a speedy recovery. 

Des Cooper has been struck down with the dreaded COVID.  We wish him a very 

speedy recovery. 

John Shawcross has been in hospital with a broken hip.  He is home on a walker and 

is getting better every day.  We wish him a speedy recovery. 

Members Rep – Nothing to Report 
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Editor’s Report –  

Once again I either have nothing to put in the newsletter OR HEAPS.  I have picked up a lot 

from our Facebook site.   For any new members please join our Facebook Group which will 

help you follow what our members are doing, THERE ARE A LOT OF PHOTOS AND 

POSTS ABOUT THE CURRENT TRIPS. 

I also have some Truck Friendly stickers if anyone is interested.  This helps when you are 

travelling as you can advise the truckies what frequency your UHF radio is on so they can 

advise if they are overtaking etc. 

Vice President’s Report – Nothing to Report 

 

NSW State Council Report – Nothing to Report 

 

General Business   

No general business. 

 

Meeting Closed at – 1:30pm 

 

Next Meeting – 10 April 2022 

 

Raffle Winners –  1ST Prize of $50.00 Mike Collins     

   2nd Prize of $30.00 Cindy Majchrowski   

   3rd Prize of $20.00 Debbie Latham  

 

Lunch Winners –  Leonie Collins & Richard Laney 

 

Signed:  Secretary  ______________  Dated:  10 April 2022 

 

President:  ______________ Dated:  10 April 2022 


